
Cedar Mountain School News 
 

Here are some things happening at Cedar Mountain: 
• Thank you to everyone who attended our Middle School & High School Concert on December 7 

and the Elementary Concert on December 11. 
• Cedar Mountain student Chasyti Pendleton was officially appointed by Governor Dayton and Lt. 

Governor Smith to the Minnesota/Mnisota Tribal Youth Gathering Steering Team on December 
1st. Chasyti is a sophomore and is the current president of the Cedar Mountain Unity Group. 

• FFA fruit arrives on Wednesday December 13.  The orders will be ready to be picked up right 
after school. 

• There is open gym on Sunday evenings from 6:30-8:00 in the high school gym.  No street shoes 
are allowed. 

• FFA members are doing a service project.  They are collecting items such as tooth brushes, 
toothpaste, dental floss, deodorant, Q-tips, Kleenex, and gum.  Please bring in donated items by 
December 18. 

• Congratulations to the 85 Cedar Mountain Elementary students had perfect attendance the 1st 
Quarter. 

• One student from each elementary classroom received a Good Character Award for the 1st 
Quarter. These students were honored for displaying consistent respectful behavior. 

• The Cedar Mountain FFA will have their December meeting on December 18th.  In addition to 
supper and the meeting, there will be an ugly sweater contest, a group service project, and 
games. 

 
Christmas Break 

 
Cedar Mountain will have no school from December 22-January 1. School will resume on January 2. 
 

Weather 
 
Here are a few reminders regarding the weather: 

• Plan more than one way to receive school closing announcements. 
• School closings are sent through the Instant Alert program to those who have signed up for this 

service.  If you have not signed up, or would like to be removed from the program, contact the 
school. 

• Closings are sent to area radio stations and television stations in Minneapolis/St. Paul.  See our 
web site for specific radio and television stations. 

• Our buses do their best to reach all students, but if a road does not appear to be passable, we 
will contact the family rather than risk getting a bus stuck on the road. 

• The District respects parental decisions if you would choose to keep your child home until the 
conditions improve.   

• All school activities will not be held when school is closed due to inclement weather.  
• All after-school activities will be canceled when school is dismissed early because of inclement 

weather.  
• In case of a late start, breakfast will not be served at school that day. 

 
 


